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This week at Brambles we have been learning all about 

farms. 

The art area has included a variety of collaging 

materials to create their own farm animals; there have 

been some wonderful conversations about farms 

children have visited and the large tractors they had 

seen in the fields. 

In our tactile tray inside we have been using brown 

sand as mud and pebble letters to continue to support 

our phonic skills. We have also been sounding out and 

blending some of the farm words in our tray such as 

dog, cat, cow and pig. We then attempted to form 

some of the letters using our fingers to make the 

marks in the mud.  

During discovery time we have continued to enjoy our 

water and sand activities in the garden, our role play 

campfire area and our ice cream shop. 

Maple class ‘Getting to Know You’ sessions, are on 

Tuesday 17th June at 1.45-2.15pm and Thursday 19th 

June at 9.30-10.00am. 

Please note that Pre School staff cannot take your 

child to these sessions it must be a Parent or Carer 

. 

Our number of the week:  4 

Our key words: Farm, agriculture, animals, tractor, 

combine harvester and scarecrow. 

 

Something Special 
The Summer Fayre is on Saturday 5th July from 

11.00am- 2.00pm.  

Brambles staff will be running the teddy/toy tombola 

stall, any donations can be taken over to the school 

office and put in the PTA Box. 

The PTA are still looking for volunteers on the day so 

please do sign up if you can help. 
 

Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss Lorraine, 

Miss Vicki and Miss Treasure. 

 

 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: What the Ladybird Heard by 

Julia Donaldson and I’m a Farmer by 

Ladybird Books 

 

Song: Brambles Leavers’ Assembly songs 

 
 

Rhyme:  5 Pink Pigs 

 

Please can we ask that children have had 

suncream applied before coming into the setting 

in the morning. This is to ensure that all children 

are sun safe for our activities in the garden. 

We will re-apply sun cream as needed if your child 

is here all day. 

Thank you. 

 

 Thank you.  

 

 

 

Summer Fayre 

Saturday 5th July 

 

Brambles Leavers Assembly 

Monday 21st July 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


